Neighborhood Council

August 25, 2025 Minutes

On August 25, 2025 at 6:00 pm Co-Chair Steven Shapiro called the meeting to order.

Councilman Dan Boles gave an update on the recent Town Council Meeting.

Lt. Colonel Dean White gave a presentation on cyber security and the dangers that we face daily. After his presentation there was considerable discussion about cyber security and the best way to protect ourselves.

Our next meeting will be on Thursday September 25, 2025.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.